
 

 

  

 

 

20 September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to invite you to our ‘Meet the Tutor’ evening on Wednesday 4th 

October from 3pm – 6:30pm. You will have the opportunity to see your child’s 
form tutor and find out how they have settled in to Etonbury Academy. 

 
In order to book your appointment the online system has now been opened and 
will close at midnight on Tuesday 3rd October. If you follow this link 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/v2/ you will be directed 
to the online system where you will need to enter your details and your child’s 

details. Please use the same details which you have already given to us. 
 
If you have any problems logging in or need to make any changes after the 

system closes, please contact the school office and they will be able to help you. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs T Smyth 

Head of Year 5 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/v2/

